August 30, 2017

Tony Sokol, President
Valu Tec, Inc.

6101 Stoney Creek Drive
Fort Wayne, IN 46825

RE: Recommendation Letter
Dear Tony,

| would like to commend you and your team for the timely completion of our recent asset
inventory at our Chicago 315t Street facility. The project far exceeded the time frame
we had allotted for this due to the organized process you had in place.

The daily meetings up-dating our site controller kept him apprised, and addressed
immediate questions avoiding complications during reconciliation.

We would recommend your inventory services to anyone looking for an asset
management company.

Sincerely,

oo CAE

Dianna Cutts
Senior Finance Manager
Kelloggs Snacks Supply Chain




